
 
Comments on the resubmitted paper: 
 
Thank you for letting me review this paper once again. 
I want first to compliment the author for addressing most of the observations and comments I 
have made on the initial submission. 
Here is my comment I suggest they could reflect on: 
 
Under the section of limitations, page 11, lines 218-220, in the pdf file it is written “The nursing 
curriculum’s coverage of pharmacological management was limited, as the course needed to 
provide an overview of all aspects of pediatric nursing care.” Is this authors’ perception? or they 
already know which pain management covered was content? if yes, was the case I would suggest 
including a statement in the last paragraph of the introduction indicating the issue. Nevertheless, 
they want to assess the level of knowledge and attitudes regarding ppm among the students.  

 

All the best. 

PU. 


